
From: Figueroa Cole, Yannette
To: bhaguester@gmail.com; licensing
Subject: Re: [D10] Cifuentes Liquor Store
Date: Thursday, September 15, 2022 9:37:58 PM

Hello!

Thank you for your email. I have included the licensing committee on this communication.

I will continue to share meeting information and opportunities to share your concerns via the city blog as this item
moves through the licensing process.

Thanks, Y
Alder Yannette Figueroa Cole (she/her/hers)
District 10 - Madison Common Council

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 12, 2022, at 1:28 PM, bhaguester@gmail.com wrote:
>
> ﻿Recipient: District 10, Yannette Figueroa Cole
>
> Name: Robert Hague
> Address: 4353 De Volis Pkwy, Madison, WI 53711
> Email: bhaguester@gmail.com
>
>
> Would you like us to contact you? Yes, by email
>
>
> Message:
>
> Hello Alder Figueroa Cole
>
> I'm opposing this. While the business plan looks fine, I just don't believe we need another liquor store in our
neighborhood. Rocky's on the Beltline frontage road and Liquor Town in Fitchburg are nearby. Luna's Groceries
sells beer and liquor. All the gas stations in the area and Santa Maria grocery sell beer. I'm also aware that the optics
of an older white make opposing minority entrepreneurship are not good. Please feel free to contact me. I do plan to
attend the ALRC hearing in opposition.
>
> Bob Hague
> 4353 De Volis Parkway
> bhaguester@gmail.com
> 608-770-9693
>
>

mailto:district10@cityofmadison.com
mailto:bhaguester@gmail.com
mailto:licensing@cityofmadison.com

